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November 12, 2020 
 
 
MEMO 
 
 
To:         Town Manager, Peter Joseph 
  
From:    DPW Superintendent, Earl Gibson 
 
RE: Wheel Loader Recycling- Bid Recommendation 
 
 
Based on bid results and what is best suited for the Town of Freeport I'm recommending that we award 
the bid for the new wheel loader to Chadwick-BaRoss of Westbrook Maine. The bid amount is 
$117,700.00. I would also like to recommend to include a 5 year extended warranty for an additional 
cost of $4,313.00 
 
Note: $125,000.00 was included in the FY21 Recycling Capital Budget for the purchase of a new wheel 
loader. The total cost of the new loader with the 5 year extended warranty is $122,013.00 This will be a 
saving of $2,987.00 

 

 
Sincerely,  
Earl Gibson 
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